Call for Papers and Participation in DoCEth

Doctoral Conversations in Ethics
10-11 mars 2015


Salle Pasteur of the Palais Universitaire

STRASBOURG

To be returned to ereral@chru-strasbourg.fr and mthiel@unistra.fr before 15 November 2014
	Tittle:

Theme associated with the contribution :

( The Digital Phenomenon
( Security, Surveillance and Freedom(s)
( ICT and Medicine 

( ICT, Education and Communication
( ICT and Ethics
( Others :                                                                                          

Language chosen for the presentation : English  (   French  (   




	Name of the Contributor(s):

Function(s) :

Institution :




	Official /Institutional  Address :

Email :

Telephone :




	Abstract  (maximum of 1500 characters, spaces included) :




	3 key words :




Oral presentation at the colloquium ( 

  Paper Submission (Poster) (
The Scientific Council will decide which contributions are accepted and their final form (as Poster or oral presentation)

The Contributors will be informed of the decisions of the Scientific Council by mail by the beginning of February, 2015.

Contributors whose papers are accepted are not sponsored by the DoCEth. They have to register for the Doctoral Conversations in Ethics taking place from 10 through 11 March 2015.
Once your submission is accepted by the Scientific Council, your online registration for the DoCEth serves as a confirmation of your participation at this event.
All questions related to logistics and accommodation should be addressed to the following address : congrès@unistra.fr
All questions related to content should be addressed to the following addresses: ereral@chru-strasbourg.fr et mthiel@unistra.fr
N.B.: If you are not a doctorate Student a specific Call for Papers is addressed to you for the 6th International Symposium in Ethics (ISE) which will take place from 11 to 14 March, 2015.
